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DEPARTMENT REPORT 

 

TO: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA – City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: April 1, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Department Report – Building & Codes 

 

Attached is a report of the building permits issued as of March 27, 2024, for the City. This is the beginning 
of reports that will be included due to moving to the new permitting system for the City. 

Mr. Matthew Chesmore has been hired to fill the Building Official and Code Enforcement position and will 
be present at the meeting to be introduced to the City Council. 


